Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

015p Micholitz to Sander




Liverpool, 28th July 1885

Dear Mr. Sander,

Arrived here and went straight to Wheatley-Elder- Dempster and to the agency of the British Sago Company, where a very amiable gentleman handed me the letter of credit. The agent in Banana (Mr. Elliott) is a German and could not have been established better than with the British Cong. Company. Mail goes on the 28th of every month via Lisbon. 

Now everything is  in good order. But first of all I shall have to buy a tent tomorrow. It has been strongly suggested to me.

With kind regards,

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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